"@ WHAT'S HAPPENING AT MADRONA
&

\ March 2019
February 2019 Dates to Know
Dates to Know Mar 4 Kickoff Pennies for Patients, Leukemia society

Mar 4-15 Science Planetarium on Stage

Feb 5th Vison Screenin
8 Mar 6 District Science Fair

Feb 14 Valentines Day Mar 8 Awards Assembly 12:45 K-2 1:15 3-5
Feb 18 PRESIDENT’S DAY NO SCHOOL Mar 13th PTSG MTG 2:10
Feb 19-22 BOOK FAIR Mar 19th Spring Performance 5:30-6:30 Grade 3&4

. . Mar 19 5th grade Ms. Watson Field Trip
Feb 20 2:10 Site Council Mar 20th Site Council 2:10

Feb 25-28 Science Planetarium on Stage Mar 25-29 Spring Break
Feb 26 Spring Pictures

Principal’s Message

Dear Families,

As with all other areas of your child’s education, we will continue to ask you for your support in mak-
ing this year a success. Attendance plays a significant role in academic success. Please make every
effort to have your child at school every day. It is also important for students to arrive to school on
time. If you are having difficulties getting your students to school, please call our office. We might be
able to help.

Itis cold and flu season. Just as a reminder, if your child is ill, please keep them home. Fevers over
100, vomiting or diarrhea are all reasons to keep your children at home.

At the end of March, we begin our assessment season. Third, fourth, and fifth grade students will
begin taking their reading, math and science tests. Please know that at Madrona the focus of these
tests is growth. We really work hard to make sure that students are improving from one year to the
next on these assessments. At the end of the testing season, we celebrate students’

growth and effort with ice cream sundaes for all who participate.

An event we are looking forward to is our annual Science Night. Madrona families are invited to an
exciting night full of hands-on science activities. Please mark your calendars for February 28, 2019.
This is an exciting family night. Please mark your calendars so you do not miss it!

We are looking forward to continuing a great year. If you have any questions or
concerns, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Kellie Lovell
Principal, Madrona Elementary School



